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Petrobras on its CEO

Rio de Janeiro, May 14, 2024 — Petréleo Brasileiro S.A. — Petrobras informs that it received this evening from its CEO, Mr.
Jean Paul Prattes, a request that the Company's Board of Directors meet to consider the early termination of its mandate
as CEO of Petrobras in a negotiated manner.

Additionally, Mr. Jean Paul informed that, if and once the indicated closure is approved, he intends to subsequently submit
his resignation from his position as member of the Petrobras Board of Directors.

Facts deemed relevant will be disclosed to the market in a timely manner.

www.petrobras.com.br/ri



